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CIR HCS/22-23/48 
 

  
                      September 29, 2022  
Dear Parents  
 
Greeting from Holy Child School! 
 
We are delighted to inform you that HCS along with National Institute of Fashion Technology, Panchkula 
(under the Ministry of Textile, Govt. of India) is hosting an Open House Session to discuss a few certificate 
programs being offered by National Institute of Fashion Technology, Panchkula. During this Open House the 
team NIFT would also be open to questions from students and parents regarding career options. 
 
This is a golden opportunity for the students to connect with the highly qualified team of NIFT. You are 
requested to be present along with the students on Saturday, October 01, 2022 at 10:30 hrs for Classes 9 to 
12 in Mini Auditorium, Holy Child School. PTM will be conducted after you have attended the Open House 
Session.  
 
 
Looking forward to your support as always!  
 
Regards  
 
Principal 
 


